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9th December 2024 
Dear Club Secretary’s, 

 

The following players have been selected to play in the O60’s game on Tuesday 14th January 2025 against 

Devon. Congratulations to all that have been selected. We are at the start of a 3 year management campaign 

and I am aware that I may make some mistakes, but the squad selected is a team that myself and my selectors 

believe can be successful and would like to represent Hampshire.  

 

The details for the match are below: 

 

Date: Tuesday 14th January 

Venue: Moonfleet 2000 IBC, The Marsh Sports Ground, Knightsdale Road, Weymouth DT4 0HU 

Time: Please report by 11.15am to Gary Starks or Charlie Bailey ready to play at 12pm 

Dress Code: New County shirts and black BOWLS trousers or shorts. Please let me know asap if you do not 

have black bowls bottoms, as EIBA rulings state everyone must have correct dress.  

 

 

Russell Gadd Dave Watts John Blair 

Bill Jackson John Kellow David Sims 

Mick Leeson Paul Lawrence Derrick Fulker 

Barry Starks Adrian Ash Bill Ross 

 

 

  

Duncan Rogers Robert Hutchinson Colin James 

Mike Squires Mark Burnett Phil Drewball 

Steve Shaw Robbie Bines Brian Barber 

John O’Donnell Mick Barrett Colin Thresher 
   

Reserves: Jeff White, Gary Carter, Steve Stockley, Jeff Passmore, Gary Taylor, Peter Gentry, Malcolm Holmes, Geoff 

Green 

 

 

Please can I ask all clubs to forward this to all players who are selected. Can all players and reserves then 

confirm their acceptance by 24th December to Gary Starks by phone or email on 07847 273466 or 

billyboystarks@icloud.com Please can I remind you that it is an honour to be selected by your county and all 

squad members named on the team sheet are expected to attend as you are all an important part in order for 

this campaign to be successful.  
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On behalf of myself and my selectors I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a 

great 2025. Good Luck to all those selected. 

 

Kind Regards 

Gary Starks 

Hampshire O60’s Manager  


